
Subject: Meeting on Thursday, May 31, 2007
Posted by Silvia Masciocchi on Tue, 29 May 2007 13:27:40 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

  Dear Colleagues,
the next meeting on ALICE computing matters will take place
on Thursday, May 31st, from 9:30 to 10:00 on in room SB2 4.140.

Few points for discussion:

- new xrootd version on the GSI cluster(s)?
- status of SE configuration at GSI
- status of PDC06 data copy to GSI
- a test with the new online monitoring (lxb255)
- KHuK-Vertreter

Regards
Silvia
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